
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  NEIL JENSEN, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:    John Burch Park User Agreement  
 
MEETING DATE:  May 17, 2022 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The John Burch Park Agreement is being renewed on an annual basis and can be extended by 
action from both boards.  This agreement has an increased cost of $1,000 in the user fee for a 
total of $2,500.  The electric fee stayed the same at $75 per game with lights.  Mowing now will 
take place at the discretion of the Public Works Director.  Any additional mowing will be billed 
to the District.   Scheduling of the events will be monitored by all involved with the process.  
These are the highlights or changes for the agreement. The rest is the same as the previous 
agreement. 
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Please make a motion to approve the John Burch Park User Agreement with the School District. 
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please make a motion to approve the John Burch Park User Agreement with the School District. 
 








